
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS
OFFICE OF PARLIAMENTARY COUNSEL

Question No. 114

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Please provide details of the workload that OPC had since 24 November 2007.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The workload of OPC consists primarily of drafting Bills.

Information about these workloads to 1 July 2008 are included in the OPC Annual Report 2007-
2008 at pages 11 to 13.

As at 18 October 2008 the following number of Bills had been introduced since 1 July 2008:

Category T 37

Category A5

Category B 1

Category C 0

As at 18 October 2008 the following number of Bills were still on the program:

Category T 4

Category A50

Category B 33

Category C 31

Further information about the workload is included in the answer to Question 115.
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